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Report from Mitsu Sugawara, JN1LQH:  
The supply of ARISS QSL cards that 
Japan purchased in the past, is sufficient 
for another year.
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Report for the USA:   
The US supply of ARISS QSL cards is 
sufficient for another year, even though 
we used a large amount for the Roy Neal 
commemorative event.
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Report from Christophe Candebat, F1MOJ:  
The supply of ARISS QSL cards that the 
European ARISS region purchased in the 
past, is sufficient for another year.
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Report from Daniel Lamoureux, VE2KA:  
Canada’s supply of ARISS QSL cards is 
sufficient for the rest of 2004.
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Recommendation:
• In April 2004, the ARISS team should begin submitting 

ideas for design changes.  
• In summer 2004, ARISS officers will set up a timeline 

for changing the card before going to a printer.
• For our October ARISS meeting, each ARISS region 

will re-check the QSL card supply. 
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